
More Commissioners needed

I listened to the audio presentation of the Jackson County Commissioners staff meeting on Thursday, 
March 28, and toward the end of the meeting I heard something said by a commissioners that gave me 
pause to deliberate.

The commissioners were preparing to review their very full calendars when Commissioner (Colleen) 
Roberts said, "We're stuck with two commissioners, two weeks in a row."

The ensuing review of the calendars for the following week with the two commissioners, county 
administrator, and county counsel, all sound worked up as they strain to meet their obligations.

When one commissioner is unavailable, I am left to wonder how well is the county being represented 
with only two commissioners?  Three commissioners is hard enough.

The obligations of the county commissioners is ever-growing and, I feel, the county would be better 
served and represented by having more commissioners to cover these growing obligations.

Vote Yes on Measures 15-224, 15-225, 15-226
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